Director's Report for October 27, 2014
1.)  We are still searching for child care workers for the child care programs.  They are trickling in slowly but Sarah and I are still working a lot of child care hours.  

2.) I was able to do a new board member orientation for Patrick Ridder and Justin Pflanz on Monday, October 20th.  I shared a lot of information with them and they should be up to speed at this next meeting.  

3.)  A Boy Scout from Troop 63, Joseph Mueller, came to Willard and asked if he could do an Eagle Scout Project that would possibly include recovering the pool tables and repairing our other gameroom equipment.  His parents own Cornhusker Billiards.  I told him that sounded great to me.  He will turn in a request to the Boy Scout Council for approval and we will go from there.  We have had Cornhusker Billiards do repairs on our equipment in the past and they said that they would try to do something for us.  An Eagle Scout project works for me!

